Association Report 2017-18

The Department of Sanskrit (Day) successfully conducted the Sanskrit Association
Literary meeting on3™ March 2018 in our College premises. Our Chief Guest was
Mrs.R.Chitra, Assitant Professor, Department of Sanskrit (Eve), S.LE.T
College, Teynampet Chennai. She gave a special lecture on ‘A CONCERNMENT OF
SANSKRIT’ . She spoke on the importance of culture in Human life and stressed that
culture leads to scientific way of living . She gave various examples from Sanskrit

Literature in support of his view .

Our College students performed Gita Chanting and they were appreciated by the Chief
guest for the proper pronunciation. Our college Sanskrit student performed a Carnatic

Vocal . A Dance performance was also given by one of our student.



